
Anonymous Tip Line for  

Lake Chelan School District 

 
The District tip line is available for students, parents, and community members to communicate 

concerns regarding the well-being, health, or safety of students and staff in our schools.  

 

CALL: 682-5786 if you have concerns regarding the well-being, health, or safety of students and 

staff in our schools. We have initiated this tip line to help us remain informed of concerns in our 

schools. Be assured that the information you provide will be investigated and handled in a 

confidential manner. 

As always, you may speak with a district representative by calling 509-682-3515 between 8:00am 

and 4:30pm, Monday through Friday. We have exceptional staff at all of our buildings who are 

able to help you, support you and hear your concerns. Please continue to access these individuals 

as your first source of assistance. If you would rather remain anonymous we are offering this tip 

line. Again, this service is for concerns with the well-being, health, or safety of students and staff 

in our schools. For other concerns we ask that you continue to contact your school directly. 

 


